
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Council Minutes – 09.02.23 
 

Mrs Taylor, Mr Jones, Mrs Campbell, Jo, Debbie, Kerry, Ashley and Louise. 

Apologies: Lee B and Lee S. 

 

Parent Council Funds 

 

Current balance is £2080.89 

 

Agenda 

Welcome 

Upcoming events 

Decant update – SWAY, Q&As 

Budget 

Date of next meeting 

AOCB  

 

 
1. Upcoming events – Movie Nights unlikely to go ahead due to lack of 
alternative dates this term and due to strike disruption.  
The Summer Fayre’s proposed date is 24th May 2023. 
There is potential for a sponsored event as a school fundraiser. We are open to ideas on 
this, last year we did the Danceathon.  
 
2. Decant update – a SWAY has been shared with families.  The feedback from the 
parent council group was that the information was clear to understand.  The SWAY was 
also shared with children at assembly.   
The proposed bus route was discussed and the position of bus bays.  Crossing patrol will 
be on duty before and after school.  Entry routes and stairwells were pointed out on the 
map for clarity.   
Development at St Kenneth’s is starting now, including upgrading wifi.  The modular 
units are due to be installed during the Easter Holidays.   
The Council Decant team will come along to Lochgelly South parent nights to answer 
further questions. 
 
3. Budget – outgoings have been the Christmas Panto and leavers’ hoodies.  
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In addition, we have ordered a supportive reading scheme to add a sideways move for 
children before they move up a level. Upgrading of P.E. equipment, paper trimmers, 
visualisers and supply costs.  
Potential future spends – development of the school library and the core reading scheme.  
 
4. Date for the next meeting – Thursday 11th May at 4pm.  
 
5. AOCB – location for sports day and parents’ nights were queried for next year 
during the decant.  The venue for school events next year will be given due consideration 
and planning.  Venues/locations in Lochgelly will be used where possible, e.g. St Serf’s 
church for services. More information on these will be provided in due course. 
 


